
Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the plans for the Stibnite Gold Project. Over the last 

several years, I've had the opportunity to hear a handful of presentations on the project, sit down 

with members of Perpetua Resources and observe how the company has lived out its mission as it 

has grown. It is with this knowledge that I encourage you to move the project forward. 

I support the Stibnite Gold Project. It presents the best opportunity to give this area of Idaho's 

backcountry the environmental attention it needs, while also securing a domestic source of the 

critical mineral antimony. Water quality at Stibnite has been negatively impacted by legacy mining 

activity for years. There are elevated levels of arsenic and antimony. Fortunately, the SDEIS 

concluded surface water concentrations of these elements downstream of the site would be 

reduced during mining and post-closure due to water treatment. Water quality at Stibnite will not 

improve unless Perpetua Resources is allowed to move forward with its plan. 

This Stibnite Gold Project is a huge opportunity for Idaho. Please permit the 2021 Modified Mine 

Plan and move the project forward so America can reap the positive impacts. 

Daniel Artman 


